
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 12 OF 2023 
 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY – AUGHINISH JETTY 
 

 

Maintenance Dredging – Aughinish Outer Berth and Cells 
 

Maintenance dredging (plough) will be conducted at the Aughinish Terminal 

commencing Friday 09th June at approx. 1000hrs.  It is expected that the dredging 

campaign will extend to 5 x days.  Operations will be conducted on a 24hr basis.  

Operations will be conducted along the Outer Berth and also within the cells. 

 

Operations will be conducted by the multicat FASTNET SOUND.   

 

Vessel details as follows; 

 

Vessel name: FASTNET SOUND 

 Callsign: MHXQ5  

 Contact: Martin O Hanlon    

 Contact No: 086 8232739 

 

The FASTNET SOUND will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch11 and 14 during 

the conduct of operations. 

 

All Mariners are requested to give the FASTNET SOUND a wide berth during the 

course of her conducting ploughing operations.  FASTNET SOUND will display the 

appropriate lights and shapes while conducting ploughing operations. 

 

Further information is available via Marine Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty 

Harbour Master (087 – 2542266). 

 

 

Michael Kennelly  

Harbour Master  

Shannon Foynes Port Company  

 

08th June 2023  


